
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Sheila A. Alles, Chief Academic Officer    Academic Services Department 
  
  
DATE:  January 6, 2016 
 
TO:  Andrea Oquist 
  Superintendent 
 
FROM: Sheila A. Alles 
   
SUBJECT: Board of Education School Presentation 

 
Each year several of our schools have an opportunity to present to our Board of 
Education their school improvement plans and efforts to maximize student learning.  
Due to the delay in the release of the 2015 M-STEP results, these presentations have 
been postponed until later this year.  In the meantime, the principal of the Livonia 
Career Technical Center, Mr. Joe Anderson, is pleased to have an opportunity to 
present highlights of the LCTC and an overview of the programs available to students.  
Please consider adding this agenda item to the January 11, Board of Education, 
Curriculum Committee Meeting.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. 
 
C:  Joe Anderson 
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